Printed on:  10:04/2018 09:10:04
A No: C 1 Nume: C Addr: Received: Comment:  Response:
2018/1005P Mr Craig Duncan 74 Durdans Housc 05/04/2018 13:58:22 OBJEMAIL | am disgusted at the way Camden Market is being destroyed by the current owners and
Roval College L how Camden Council Planning
Street are allowing whatever they wish to be actioned
NWI1 9RD without thought for the famous bohemian and artistic character of Camden Town!
NW19RI»
which | believe eventually will
lead to the total destruction of the market for less artistic endeavours that can be seen as
safer and more profitable!
This area of Camden certainly does not need more day to day restaurants and office space!
| understand that Teddy' and co want to homogenise Camden Market and eventually
redevelop it as high rent/price private accomodation and office buildings but | challenge
Camden Council to resist this at every turn!
As a result of other greedy developers across London Camden is now the final remaining
cultural heart of the city and Camden Council have been elected to stand against such
threats!
| will also be sending a copy of this to our London Mayor Sadig Khan.
| would ask that Camden Planning reject these proposals and hold off any decisions on the
future of any of the market until after we have new sitting councillors next month!
| do wish to attend planning meetings for this scheme!
2018710051 Mr Craig Duncan 74 Durdans ITouse 05/04:2018 13:38:06  OBJGEMAT
Roval College L

Streot
NWI 9RD
NWI 9R1)Y
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Application No:
2018/1005/P

Consultees Name:

John Stylianou

Consultees Addr:

5
Leybourne Street
NWI1 8BX

Received: Comment:

05/04/2018 16:07:48 INT

Printed on: ~ 10/04/2018
Response:

lid like to express my strong objections as a local resident to the changes being proposed
to the former Gilgamesh. In particular, | note the new management of the premises want to
use the first floor space for jevents including, but not limited to, product launches, wedding
functions and Bah Mitzvahs.1

I want to stress that when Gilgamesh hosted such events in the past, they caused
considerable disturbance in the form of amplified music to local residents. Complaints were
made over a number of years to Gilgamesh and Camden Council and were never dealt with
satisfactorily.

It would be completely unacceptable if local residents were to be subject to this kind of
noise again. Indeed, it seems from the planning application, the new management wants to
increase the number of events it holds. One of these events was one too many for local
residents, so | would hope, for the sake of local residents, Camden Council rejects that part
of the application that refers to the holding of events in the relevant space.

09:10:04
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